August 3, 2007

Mr. Holden Karnofsky

Executive Director

The Clear Fund

272 9th Street #1

Brooklyn, NY 11215

Dear Mr. Karnofsky,

On behalf of the Board of Directors, staff, and clients of Child Care, Inc., I thank you for the opportunity to apply for a Clear Grant.  Enclosed you will find two proposals addressing Causes 3 and 5 of the Fund’s areas of interest:  Improving early childhood development for economically disadvantaged, but not special-needs, children in New York City and Help disadvantaged adults in New York City become economically self-supporting.  Additionally, you will find attached all requested supporting documentation.

We hope that you will consider the proposed projects worthy of a Clear Fund and we look forward to the opportunity to work with you.  Support from sources such as The Clear Fund is critical to accomplishing our mission.  
Please contact me directly with any questions, or should you require any additional information.  Also, note that Child Care, Inc.’s 2006 audited financials will be available for review after the 15th of this month.

Thank you, again, for your consideration.

Best,

Nicole Mollo

Director of Development

